
 
 
 
 
Press release                               Stockholm, Sweden, 11 February 2004 
                                  
 
 

Presentation of Intrum Justitia AB’s full-year 
results on 19 February, 2004 
 
 
You are cordially invited to a conference call and a simultaneous presentation on 19 
February that will be held in Stockholm, at the Operaterassen, following the announcement 
of the Intrum Justitia Group’s full-year result 2003. Jan Roxendal, CEO, will chair the 
conference that will be held in the English language. 
 
If you wish to participate at the presentation, please register before February 18 on:  
www.intrum.com > Investors or by sending a mail to ir@intrum.com 
 
CET 
11.00  Full-year report 2003 to be released 
 
14.00  PowerPoint presentation to accompany the conference will be available on the 

“Investors” section of www.intrum.com 
 
14.55  Please call +44 (0)207 162 0184 and request to be connected to the Intrum 

Justitia teleconference 
 
15.00  Review and comments of the results by Jan Roxendal, CEO and  

Bertil Persson, CFO, followed by questions and answers.  
 
16.00 End of conference 
 
A telephone replay facility will also be available until 26 February.  
The number to dial is +44 (0)208 288 4459 (access code: 587 322)  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Anders Antonsson, Investor Relations 
Tel: +46 (0)8 546 10 206 
Mobile: +46 (0)703 36 78 18 
E-mail: a.antonsson@se.intrum.com  


